
Submitter: Margaret Killgorecathcart 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I believe mail-in voting supports strong fair elections.  I am proud to live in Oregon 

where the people are valued. This process allows people to take the time to really 

research the people and initiatives they are being asked to vote on.  It allows us to 

share the importance of voting with others.  It provides a paper record of our votes in 

the case of any questions about the vote.   

 

Please oppose any threat to our current mail-in voting process. 

 

 


